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DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY, INNOVATION AND SCIENCE 

 

TOPIC:  Second round of ant-dumping reforms in 2016 

 

REFERENCE:  Written Question – Senator Carr 

 

QUESTION No.: AI-133  

 

The Government has signalled to stakeholders there will be a second round of anti-dumping reforms 

in 2016. When are these expected? 

 

 

ANSWER  

 

The Government is developing a package of reforms to further improve the efficiency and 

transparency of Australia’s anti-dumping system. The Government is consulting with relevant 

stakeholders, including Australian industry, with a view to finalising the reforms in the coming 

months. 

 

 


